CF#14-0331

mmetzgar@ca.rr.com <mmetzgar@ca.rr.com> Fri, May 2, 2014 at 12:45 PM

To: adam.lid@lacity.org
Cc: councilmember.fuentes @lacity.org

"I SUPPORT COUNCIL FILE 14-0331 reviewing the Solar Rights Acts and recommending amendments that
would give the City more discretion to review solar projects.

Lake View Terrace is MY neighborhood. My Home, My property Values. My neighbors whose homes and
ranches abut these so called Solar "Farms". Farms they are not. This is a residential area that thrives as an

equestrian community.

Thank you

Marian Silcock



